
Gloucester Primary Schools’ FA 
Covid-19 and Other Protocols 

GPSFA; Longlevens Junior School, Church Road, Longlevens, Gloucester; GL2-0UF 
We want all GPSFA matches and events to take place in a safe and friendly environment. It 
is imperative therefore that everyone who attends games at Longlevens Junior School 
follows all protocols, both Covid-related and otherwise, to allow this to happen. Thank-you 
in advance for your cooperation. 

Spectators (1) 
All players & supporters need to be registered to support NHS 
Track & Trace. Please complete the register before arriving at 
the ground. 

Spectators (2) 

Please remain in your team’s designated spectator area and 
observe social distancing directives at all times while watching 
the game. The Adventure Playground and Forest Schools area 
are both strictly out of bounds. 

Car Parking 
Parking is on the school playground next to the pitches. Please 
do not park at the side of the entrance road or in the library 
spaces. 

Toilets 

These are situated in the pavilion and will operate on a one-in, 
one-out basis in the gents and a one-in, one-out basis in the 
ladies. Automatic hand sanitizers and hand dryers / paper 
towels are available in both. Please observe social distancing 
directives if queuing. 

Refreshments (1) 
Refreshments and match programmes are available from the 
pavilion hatch. Please observe social distancing directives when 
queuing. Please sanitize your hands before eating/drinking. 

Refreshments (2) 
We currently don’t have contactless payment available, so we 
will need to deal in cash. Everything is either whole pounds or 
50ps.  

Photographs 
Available just inside the main pavilion entrance. Please observe 
social distancing directives when queuing. 

Player Refreshments 
The eating room is closed, so post-match refreshments will need 
to be eaten outside or in cars. The shop will close while the 
players are being served.  

Changing Rooms 
These are available if required, but no more than 4 players inside 
at any one time. 

Other 
Smoking (including vaping), alcohol and dogs are not permitted 
anywhere in the school grounds. Anyone needing to smoke 
should do so away from the school premises. 

All Adults 
The most important things we, as adults do, is set the example. 
Let’s make sure it’s a good one. 

 


